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Dear State Legislatures:  
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the land expansion measure, HB4026, in 
North Plains. I have been a resident of Washington County for 20 years I believe that this 
expansion is vital for our community's growth and prosperity. 
 
The proposed expansion outlined in HB4026 offers numerous benefits to our region. It will 
provide opportunities for economic development, job creation, and increased tax revenue. 
By allowing for the responsible expansion of land use in North Plains, we can attract new 
businesses, stimulate local commerce, and enhance the overall quality of life for residents. 
 
Furthermore, this expansion aligns with our long-term goals for sustainable development 
and environmental stewardship. With careful planning and regulation, we can ensure that 
any new development respects the natural landscape and preserves important habitats. By 
implementing smart growth strategies, we can minimize urban sprawl and protect valuable 
agricultural land while still meeting the needs of a growing population. 
 
I urge you to support HB4026 and advocate for its passage in the legislature. This measure 
represents a significant opportunity to strengthen our community and position North Plains 
for future success. Your leadership on this issue is critical, and I trust that you will carefully 
consider the positive impact that this expansion will have on our region. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing progress on HB4026 and 
working together to build a brighter future for North Plains. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roxy Miller 


